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21st August 

Primary Three 

Dear Parent 
 
Please note that from Monday 24th August until Friday 28th August Primary 3 classes will finish at 2.10 pm. 
 

P3 ER Class will exit via the P3 – P7 entrance 
P3 HM Class will exit via the main door 

 
We would ask that all parents make themselves known to the child and/or teachers when they reach the 
doorway to leave.  This will speed up the handover.  If a child and teacher cannot see a parent/guardian 
immediately then they will go to the rear of the line. 
 
We would ask that all parents remain 2m distance and wear face coverings if in close proximity to others, 
which is likely to be the case at handover. 
 
From week beginning 31st August P3 classes will revert to 2.00pm finish and will exit from the same exits 
mentioned in this correspondence.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
STEPHEN DOYLE 
Principal 


